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'STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

BOB MARTINEZ
GOVERNOR

DALE TWACHTMANN
. SECRETARY
ERNEST E. FREY
DISTRICT MANAGER

GARY L. SHAFFER
ASSISTANT DISTRICT MANAGER

NORTHEAST DISTRICT
3426 BILLS ROAD _
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32207
804/798-4200

July 30, 1987

Mr. Bernhardt Warren

Manager, Institutional Waste
Quadrex HPS, Incorporated

1940 N.W. 67th Place
Gainesville, Florida 32606-1649

Dear Mr. Warren:

The Department understands your customers' concerns about shipping
their hazardous wastes to a treatment/storage/disposal facility
without a permit. Although Quadrex does not currently hold a
hazardous waste permit, your newly regulated facility is allowed
to operate pursuant to the terms of a bilateral Consent Order
effective on April 9, 1987. We are currently processing your
permit application submitted on July 8, 1987, in accordance with
‘the Consent Order. This Order also requires your facility to
comply with the hazardous waste regulations in Florida
Administrative Code Chapter 17-30, which adopts and incorporates
by reference 40 CFR 260-266. Compllance was verified during the.
July 14, 1987, EPA/DER inspection. 'The inspection report notes no

' v1olat10ns of regulations and will be malled to you w1th1n the '
next two weeks. - <

If you or your customers should have further questions concerning
this letter, please contact me at (904) 798-4200 or at the
letterhead address.

“'Slncerely, }
/o@y Vool

| Vlcky G. Valade
A . | _ ‘Hazardous Wasté Supervisor

" Protectino Florida and Your Qualitu of Life



